
 

August 3, 2018 

Web Announcement 1653 

 

Update Regarding Claims Processed with NCCI Quarter 1 

2018 Files 

Update to Web Announcement 1605:  Any claims with dates of service on or after January 1, 2018, and 

processed before May 21, 2018, that were not processed using the updated Centers for Medicare & 

Medicaid Services (CMS) National Correct Coding Initiative (NCCI) Quarter 1 2018 files will be 

automatically reprocessed.  Results of the reprocessed claims will appear on remittance advices dated August 

17, 2018.  Reminder:  When the claims are reprocessed using the updated NCCI files, they continue through 

the claims processing system and are subject to subsequent validations.  

 

https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/web_announcement_1605_20180601.pdf

